
August & September Report - Summer Socialising and Committee Meeting 

 

The summer holidays offer the opportunity for many of us to 'get away for a while' but this didn’t curtail the 

TWIGS socialising! Although there was no meeting date set during August an informal social evening was 

kindly arranged by Sue which proved to be a great success. 

 

The September Committee Meeting at which many new and interesting ideas were put forward for next year 

turned into a social event of it's own. Accompanied by a few cups of coffee and glasses of wine, with so much 

to discuss we carried on until late in the evening -anyone who thinks committee meetings are boring should 

try one of ours!! Many thanks to Vicky for hosting the evening. 

 

 
 

 

 

TWIGS (Greatham WI) 

The Women In Greatham Socialising 
 

We usually meet on the last Wednesday of each month 

at 8pm in the Church Hall 

 

Our next events are 

October 21st - Talk on Local History by Peter Gripton 

November 25th - AGM and Social Evening - accompanied by 

Wine and Cheese competition 

December 16th - Mulled Wine and Mince Pies 

(please ring Christine for venue information) 
 

Events may be subject to change - please check before turning up 

 

If this is 'your kind of thing' why not come along for the 

evening... you don't have to already be a member... 

just give Christine (our President) a call on 01428 712593 

(yes we know that's not a Greatham phone number ... you don't 

have to live in Greatham to join in the fun!) 

We look forward to seeing you! 


